
Grangemouth incl. Skinflats CC


Minutes of Public Meeting via Zoom


Date 18th February 2021


Time 7pm


Attending


A.Mullen, W.Inglis, M.Richards, K.McIntosh, A.Gillies, D.Higgins, S.Aitkenhead, T.Brown,

Clr. A.Black


Apologies


M.A.Milne


Police Scotland Report noted: attached as an addendum to these minutes


Community Safety Team no report submitted: it was agreed by members to remove this 
item from future agendas as this team is no longer functioning within the community


SEPA Report: none submitted: communication with and from SEPA have been disrupted 
following a large scale cyber attack on their systems.


Presentation Slot: None scheduled


Minutes of the previous meeting adopted on the proposal of K.McI and seconded by 
D.H.


Matters arising from the previous minutes: None


Correspondence circulated via email


Planning Report  

Response to NPF4 Position Statement has been submitted to Scottish Government 
Consultation.

Feedback/Comments to/from FC planning on various applications discussed.


Treasurers Report current account balance £3856.79 no outstanding invoices 


Matters Raised by members of the public NTR


Consultation on proposed closure of Bothkennar Primary School 
Following discussion on the proposal and having viewed the data provided by FC Council 
including plans for community consultation with residents of Skinflats it was proposed by 
W.I. and seconded by M.R. that the Community Council submit a response of “no 
objection”. Agreed 



AOCB 

Cllr S.A. advised colleagues that he had responded to an enquiry reference Falkirk 
Council’s policy on provision for homeless people by contacting the leader of the council 
and passing on the response he had received.


W.I. updated colleagues on a meeting he and CCllr A.G. had with P.Reid and L.McIntyre 
of Falkirk Council Economic Development team and Liam Middleton from the Scottish 
Government to discuss community engagement with the proposed Grangemouth Future 
Industry Board.


There being no further business meeting closed


The next public meeting will be held on Thursday 18th March 2021


